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18th September 2018  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our Greek topic we will be having a ‘Greek Day’ at school on Monday 24th 

September. During the day, the children will take part in lots of fun lessons related to 

the Greeks. 

It would be fantastic if the children could come dressed up for the day – if you have 

time. Something white with a bit of colour would be great (or close enough). 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Parsons   Mrs Sandon-Webb 

Elm Class Teacher 
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